
Pink and I LOVE glitter and sparkle!
Summer and Fall

Penne Vodka and Pizza
Milk and coffee
I can’t choose!
The Harry Potter Series, 
3rd Grade: Geronimo Stilton series 
Football

Welcome to a new and exciting school year! Teaching is an absolute 

passion of mine. I am so excited to work with you and your child this 

school year! It is sure to be a year filled with fun, learning, challenges, 

adventures, and great memories. I cannot wait to start our journey!  

I have known I wanted to be a teacher since I was four years old. It has 

been my life’s path ever since. I attended Rutgers University where I 
received both my Bachelor of Arts and Master of Education Degrees. I 
am certified in Elementary Education and Special Education. I truly love 

learning as much as I love teaching. I have continued to take classes and 

seek out opportunities to learn new strategies and activities to make our 

classroom an environment that is brimming with learning and fun. 

This is my 10th year at Milford Brook School. I was lucky enough to 
student teach at MB in the fall of 2010 and I have been there ever since. I 
have taught first, second, third, and fourth grade(s). First grade is my 

absolute FAVORITE!  We will work very hard, but have lots of fun too. 

You are going to see tremendous growth in your child throughout the 
year. 

I am dedicated to making this a busy, productive, and terrific year for 

everyone. It is my mission to provide your child with the best 

opportunities to be a successful learner and help foster a desire to be life-
long learners. I feel that having high expectations and differentiating 
instruction will help create an atmosphere in which each child will grow 
academically, socially, and emotionally. Please let me know if you have any 
questions or concerns. It is so important to keep communication open 

between us. I am looking forward to a fantastic year and meeting you at 
Back-to-School Night! 

Sincerely,
Danielle Dalfonzo


